
SGA MEETING MINUTES 

01-04-21 

Attendance 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Parliamentarian, Ella Nichols  

• Assembly Announcement: There will not be an assembly tomorrow. They will start back up 

next week with Sarah Neely, an ASMS alumnus who won the prestigious Goldwater 

scholarship.  

Sergeant at Arms, Nathan Kim 

• Pi Store Updates: Pi Store will not run the next two weeks because we are all virtual, but after 

we get back there will be a Sam’s run and the store will then run normally.  

Secretary, Caroline Nelson 

• Advisory Updates: The deadline to sign up for advisory is today, so please encourage your 

friends to sign up.  

• Virtual Student Survey: The deadline to complete the survey is on Friday so please encourage 

friends, or yourself, to complete it. 

• Test Prep Sessions: Dr Frye has given approval for the SGA to offer a full length PSAT test. 

We will be using the college board test and deciding on the date soon.  

Treasurer, Marie Naylor 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Sponsors

Caroline Dinali Chinonye Jamya Mr Barry

Marie Zoi Eugene Cary Mrs McMaken

May Ava Elbread Joe

Nathan Tatiana Sinmi Cole

Joy Destiny Sanju

Ella



• CLC Updates: Once we get back to campus the coffee house renovation will be completed and 

the student body will be able to input other ideas and suggestions.  

Vice President, Joy Buchi 

• WF Updates: Winter Formal is on January 23rd and the next two weeks, we will be finalizing 

the decorations and all in person logistics. It will be announced to the student body tomorrow 

and posted on social media.  

President, May Jung 

• Policy Committee Updates: The sustainable caf will start as soon as we get back from break. 

They are still working on implementing the TED talks.  

• SGA Guidebook: The Guidebook is due Thursday so remember to keep working on it! 

Sponsors 

• Mr Barry: 

• Mrs McMaken : The Leadership team was proud and grateful that we got halfway through the 

year without any positive cases on campus. We need to encourage our peers to make wise 

decisions the next two weeks regarding their health and safety. There is no set time for officer 

elections, but anyone interested in shadowing for a position should let that officer know! 

Closing Remarks 

•


